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EVERY GIFT IS 

SIGNIFICANT.

THANK YOU 
FOR YOUR 

ONGOING SUPPORT

Enriching the lives of people with disabilities and their families by enabling 
them to achieve their fullest potential at home, at work and in the community.

After the Bartlett Arboretum &
Gardens opened their new Silver
Educational Center, Executive
Director of Operations, Peter
Saverine recognized an opportu-
nity for greater community out-
reach, so he sought the assistance
of ARI to fill a newly-created 
custodial position. After meeting
with Clifford Beauleau, Manager
of ARI Employment Services to 

discuss candidates, Travis Baskin, formerly of the ARI Landscape
and Cleaning team, turned out to be the perfect fit. 

Travis has already received kudos for his diligent work from 
Arboretum staff members, board members, and supporters. He 
attended and was publicly recognized at the Arboretum’s Gala 
on Saturday, September 10th, for his outstanding efforts in 
preparing the building for the event. 

The Bartlett Arboretum & Gardens is located at 151 Brookdale
Road in Stamford, CT and is a natural preserve like no other in
this region. The mission of the Bartlett Arboretum & Gardens is
to inspire the community to explore, examine, understand and
appreciate the natural history of the botanical world and its place
in our lives. It is open to the public 365 days a year. For informa-
tion about membership and fees visit www.bartlettarboretum.org
or call 203 322-6971.

Peter Saverine, Bartlett Arboretum & Gardens Executive 
Director of Operations and Travis’s supervisor, is very pleased with
the great job he is doing. “Travis has quickly become a respected
and appreciated member of our team at the Bartlett. His enthu-
siasm for his job and willingness to assist wherever needed has 
already endeared him to our staff, volunteers, and board of direc-
tors. We are pleased to be able to give him this opportunity, and,
more importantly, we are rewarded by the good feelings he brings
to all of us every day. We look forward to a long relationship with
Travis and everyone at ARI.” 

Travis Baskin is just one of the many ARI clients who work in
a community-based job. There are many benefits to hiring ARI
clients, who are reliable and hard-working. Each client has a job
coach who assists with the training process and will work with 
employers to ensure that any issues are quickly resolved. 

The main objectives of the ARI Employment Services Depart-
ment are to assist individuals with identifying, obtaining, and
maintaining employment. Qualified employment specialists help
with specific career planning, job seeking skills and on-the-job
training. 

ARI begins by guiding individuals to develop a long-term, 
comprehensive career plan. Once an employment path is deter-
mined, we offer training in preparing a resume, learning and/or
practicing interviewing skills, and teaching problem solving 
strategies and options for handling specific disability-related issues. 

If an individual wants to explore employment options, ARI can
provide opportunities to participate in situational assessments.
This involves spending time working at one or more job sites to
gauge the level of interest and compatibility. 

Once a person is referred for job development services, he/she
meets regularly with an ARI employment specialist who assists
with searching and following up on leads in the newspapers or
online job sites, completing job applications, registering with the
state job service, and going on interviews. Once employed, we
provide on-the-job training and assist with strategies for main-
taining employment, as needed. ARI staff always tailors the 
support provided to meet the individual’s specific needs. We over-
see every job placement plan until the individual’s specific needs
are met and he or she is succeeding. 

ARI works with local businesses and organizations to seek 
employment opportunities for our clients – whether permanent
or as temporary assessment situations. The Employment Services 
Department will work with potential employers to develop a plan
that works for everyone involved. For more information, contact
Cliff Beauleau, Employment Services Manager at 203 324-9258,
ext. 3035, or e-mail Cliff at BeauleauC@arict.org.

ARI on the Job – A Blooming Success Story



As the economy continues to challenge our
ability to deliver quality services, I am 
disheartened that our most vulnerable citi-
zens remain at risk. A new “level of need
tool” is now being used for current and 
future state funding. On top of that, 
“attendance-based funding” adds complexity
when determining the overall budget. With

these new requirements in place, ARI cannot just maintain
services – we must elevate the quantity and quality of our services
for everyone we support.

State funds, the greatest piece of the budget, allow us to enhance
the lives of our clients by:

•  keeping individuals safe and secure in their homes
•  teaching skills that encourage independence
•  keeping individuals happy and engaged while experiencing

their community and programs 
•  offering opportunities to learn skills that promote job 

creation which transform them from tax-users to taxpayers. 
•  guiding clients toward their personal goals with life- and

work- skill training

These programs, and more, are funded by the state and will be
subject to the trickle-down effect of reduced federal budgets com-
bined with reduced tax income at the state level. Will we, the pub-
lic, pick up the tab in private donations? 

Along with every family in America, the nonprofit sector is
wondering about its future. Will we starve our organizations to
the core or will they emerge from the current economic calamity
intact? It appears that an intensifying struggle for ownership of
nonprofits and how they are structured, governed, and deployed
is under way. Basically, the question is whether nonprofits 
are “owned” by their institutional funders (governmental and 
philanthropic) or whether a broader community of stakeholders
can and should participate in the future that a nonprofit pursues.
Considering the dollars we do receive from the government and
philanthropy, it seems unreasonable to assume that individual
givers could fill the gaps. However, we continue to believe and
hope that they will. 

Our clients need and deserve our attention and advocacy. I urge
every reader of this newsletter to contact their area legislator to let
him or her know about the critical support needed for our clients.
We must continue to be the voice that speaks for them and their
families.

Many thanks to all of our generous supporters. Your continued
giving of time, talent, and resources is what makes 
us the proud, quality agency that we have been for 60 years of
service.   

– Matthew P. Reyher

“Let me embrace thee, sour adversity, for
wise men say it is the wisest course.” 

– William Shakespeare.

It is news to no one that we continue to 
suffer through poor economic conditions.
Not-for-profit organizations such as ARI are
no exception. With our significant reliance

on government funding to provide the valued and necessary serv-
ices to our clients and, in turn, the budgetary challenges currently
faced at the federal and state levels, there is a great deal of adversity
that lies ahead.

The question for ARI is . . . what to do next? Will we bow to
adversity or embrace it, overcome it and further the important
mission of ARI? To answer this question, we need look no further
than at our history.

Nearly 60 years ago, in an environment where rights for the 
disabled were largely nonexistent, a small group of Stamford 
families came together to build support for their children with 
developmental disabilities. From that small beginning grew a 
singular mission – to enrich the lives of those with disabilities and
provide support for family members. It is the strength and spirit
of those few families decades ago that continues to lie at the core
of ARI. Today, with over 100 employees, ARI serves clients
throughout the Greater Stamford area with a wide variety of 
programs.

ARI’s history speaks for itself. The agency’s commitment to its
mission is unwavering. Regardless of current economic conditions,
we will continue to move forward in fulfilling the hopes of those
families 60 years ago. We – the management, staff, volunteers,
donors, family members and directors – all have an important role
in serving that mission. Each of us together is ARI. On behalf of
the Board of Directors, I thank you for being a part of something
so important and ask that each of you continue your support of
our mission. 

– Scott M. Wich

From the CEO From the Board Chair

The 5th ARI Artists’ Initiative Calendar will be available for $10. 
All proceeds from the will help fund the ARI Artists Initiative. 
For more information about the program or to purchase a calendar 
call 203 324-9258 ext. 3023 or gasparinog@arict.org.  

A L W AY S  R E A C H I N G  F O R  I N D E P E N D E N C E  •  A R I C T. O R G

ARI Artists’ Initiative Calendar 2012

Jobs

Homes 
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Support ARI of Connecticut!! 
Just fill out and mail this form to ARI of CT, 

174 Richmond HIll Avenue. Stamford CT 06902.

Thank you!

59th ARI Annual Meeting

ARI of Connecticut, Inc. (Always Reaching for Independence) held
its 59th Annual Meeting on Monday June 29, 2011 at the Knights
of Columbus in Stamford, CT. 

The meeting began with a special presentation by Mark D. Rosen-
bloom, Assistant Vice President-First County Bank. Mr. Rosenbloom
presented a grant on behalf of the First County Bank Foundation to
assist the Individualized Home Supports Program. Following the
presentation, State Senator Carlo Leone commended ARI’s work over
the past year and the importance of ARI in the Stamford community.

Incoming Chairperson Scott M. Wich and President & CEO
Matthew Reyher both reflected on ARI’s progress over the past year
before Past Chairperson Allan Sussman (in absence of retiring Chair-
person Christopher Foxall) passed the gavel to Wich. 

Allan Sussman also presented the new slate of officers and incoming
board members, who were voted in unanimously. Officers joining
Chairperson Scott M. Wich are Kamalesh Banerjee, Chairperson-elect;
Gail Malloy, Vice Chairperson; John D. Russo, Treasurer; and John
Downing, Secretary. New board members are Kathy Mandel, John
Martin, Ed Napolitano, Lauren Nussbaum, and Marcus Sweeney.

The annual Volunteer of the Year Award was given to Marcus
Sweeney, a Stamford resident and incoming Board member, for his
impact on many fundraising events, including serving as Co-Chair-
person for the 5th Walk for Independence.

ARI presented the Corporate Partner of the Year Award to 
the Cingari Family (Grade A / ShopRite) for their support of the
Walk for Independence. ARI also presented the Community 
Advocate of the Year Award to the Knights of Columbus, 
St. Augustine Council for their dedication to ARI through their 
annual Tootsie Roll Drive and Frank Robotti Golf Tournament. 

ARI awarded their staff awards to the following employees:

15 years of service: Max Brisseaux
10 years of service: Julia Edwards and Sherri Norwood
5 years of service: Marnie Dupree-Nelson, Micheline Gabriel,
Renita Holley, Sharon Jennings, Carl Lewis, Carmen Madera,
Carlton Martin, Sheldon Morrison, Matthew Reyher, Jacques
Richeme, Myia Walters
Rookie of the Year: Kendra Williams
Heart of the Agency: Darlene Caviness
Always Reaching for Independence: Valerie Ennis
ARI Team Award: Tally Ho Residential Staff

ARI would like to thank everyone who was able to attend, as well
as those who support us throughout the year. For a copy of 
the 2011 Annual Report please call 203 324-9258 ext. 3023 or visit
us at www.arict.org.

Mr / Mrs / Ms Name______________________________________

Address:______________________________________________

City:___________________________State: _____ Zip:__________

Tel: (H)_____________________Cell_________________________

Email:_________________________________________________

Payment Type: Check Cash Mastercard  Visa

Credit Card #:______________________________________________

Name on Card: _____________________________________________

Exp______/_______ 3 digit # on back of card: ________

� Enclosed is a completed form from my employer’s matching gift 
program.

For more information, please call 203 324-9258, ext. 3023

� Benefactor $2,500 +
� Leader $1,000–$2,499
� Supporter $500–$999
� Contributor $250–$499

� Friend $100–$249
� Donor $25–$99 
� Other _________

JOIN US FOR THE 
THIRD ANNUAL

drinks, dinner + laughs 
to benefit programs serving 

individuals with disabilities at ARI of CT

Saturday, October 22, 2011
6:30 to 11:00 pm 

Hibernian Hall, 186 Greyrock Place, Stamford

open bar • live & silent auctions

$150 per person 

$250 per couple • $1,000 table of 8

please call 203 324-9258, x 3023 or 

email gasparinog@arict.org
for tickets and sponsorship opportunities

always reaching 
for independence 
www.arict.org

ARI
Comedy 

Night

Featuring Three 

Headline Comedians

from Treehouse 

Comedy Productions

Corey Rodrigues,
Grand Prize Winner 

of the “Funniest 
Comic in New England

Contest”

Tommy Koenig
as seen on 

Comedy Central, 
A&E, Showtime and in 
the movie “Stitches”

Billy Garan
opening act for Jerry 
Seinfeld and Jay Leno



Grants, Donations and Volunteers

New Staff Members
Willa Denise Braxton, Residential Counselor, Truglia Residence
Jalaine Colman, Residential Counselor, Lotstein Residence
Philomene Bien Aime, Residential Counselor, Lotstein Residence
Silvia Taylor, Residential Counselor, Truglia Residence
Denise Ravet, Residential Counselor, IHS Program
Bonnie Margolis, Registered Nurse, Medical Department
James Michael Little, Residential Counselor, Palermo Residence
Ana Arnzen, Junior Accountant, Finance Department

Congratulations on these promotions
Valerie Ennis, Employment Specialist, Job Placement Department
Maxine Mereigh, Accounting Supervisor

Staff News

In Memoriam

Corrine Lotstein, stepmother of the late Sheryl Lotstein,
passed away in May. Mrs. Lotstein was the wife of founding
member Louis Lotstein. She was a steadfast leader of the
Women’s Auxiliary and a key component to many ARI
fundraisers. 

Philip Norgren, father of Erik, passed away in August after 
a valiant battle with cancer. Both Mr. Norgren and his wife,
Jane, have been long time supporters of ARI serving the
agency in myriad roles for many decades.

Jessica Fornabia, passed away in September. Jessica enjoyed
attending the Day Program becoming friends with many
staff and clients. Jessica danced and enjoyed the many parties
she attended. 

ARI will sincerely miss Corrine, Phil, and Jessica. 

Carlette Brisseaux named
Director of Residential Services,

Carlette Brisseaux has been promoted from 
Residential Manager, Palermo Residence to 
Director of Residential Services. Ms. Brisseaux 
has been with the agency for the past 12 years
serving most recently as Residential Manager,
Palermo Residence.

ARI thanks all of the following for choosing ARI for their 
generous grants and community projects:

ARI of Connecticut, Inc. received a $10,000 grant from the 
Fairfield County Community Foundation’s (FCCF) Sternbach
Fund for People with Disabilities. This grant supports respite
care programs serving caregivers of adults with disabilities. he
grant will support ARI’s respite program for up to 15 families in
need. 

ARI of Connecticut, Inc. received $10,174 in funding from the
United Way of Western Connecticut for the 2011 – 2012 fiscal
year for its Individualized Home Supports (IHS) program. The
funding will be used for emergency expenses incurred by clients
in the IHS program. 

ARI of Connecticut, Inc. received a $5,000 grant from the 
First County Bank Foundation. The grant will be used for emer-
gency expenses incurred by clients in the IHS program.

ARI of Connecticut, Inc. received a $2,500 grant from 
Purdue Pharma L.P. The grant will be used for emergency 
expenses incurred by clients within the Individualized Home Sup-
port program at ARI. Stamford-based Purdue Pharma L.P. is a fully
integrated pharmaceutical company with state-of-the-art discovery,
development, manufacturing, and marketing capabilities.  

ARI of Connecticut, Inc. received $4,000 in July from the 
Umbrella Club of Fairfield County to fund a summer program
for four High School Transition Students. Without this grant these
four students would not have been eligible to receive services.

On Thursday, July 28th a team of over 20 interns at GE painted
and cleaned up the yard at the Palermo Residence. 

On Saturday, April 30th two teams of volunteers in collaboration
with Rebuilding Together Fairfield County came to ARI. Thirty
volunteers from The Church of Jesus Christ of Latter-Day
Saints came to the Day Program building on Richmond Hill 
Avenue and painted the hallways of the main level. Twenty 
volunteers from Pitney Bowes and the First Congregational
Church cut back brush and planted flowers at the Palermo 
Residence.



The 16th Annual Lostine/Martin Golf Tournament took place
on Thursday, August 18th at Sterling Farms Golf Course. 

The Tournament drew close to 100 golfers and was sponsored
by over 40 groups, businesses and individuals. 

We would specifically like to thank our generous major sponsors
Viking Construction, Inc. and the Stamford Hospital Foundation. 

We also wish to thank our tee and flag sponsors and those who
supported the raffle and auction.

Congratulations to all of the winners, especially the Malloy
Group, low foursome. See you all next summer!

• Thanks to Donald Axleroad, Board Member and founder of
the ARI Artists’ Initiative, ARI artists were fortunate to have work
shown in a month long exhibit titled “ARI Goes Wild” at the
Stamford Art Association. This exhibit showcased over thirty
pieces of art, created by each artist in the weekly class. 

• Swimmers, tennis players, and other athletes participated in the
Summer Games for the Special Olympics. 

• Over 75 ARI clients were treated to the annual St. Patrick’s
Party at the Knights of Columbus. 

• Over twenty clients resumed their participation with the Chal-
lenged People in Motion Golf Program on Wednesdays during
the summer. They learned the skills needed to play one of the
toughest games to master and many made a lot of progress. Several
golfers participated in the annual Challenged People in Motion
Golf Tournament. 

• Over the summer, ARI clients attended Bridgeport Bluefish
games, weekly bowling events, men’s and women’s nights out and
much more. Clients were also treated to two bowling parties spon-
sored by Thomson Reuters and set up by Ed Napolitano and his
staff. 

Many of these events cannot happen without dozens of devoted
volunteers, including the ARI Youth Corp. We thank everyone
for the support they provide our clients.

If you are interested in volunteering or would like to learn more
about the ARI Recreation Program please call Gerard Gasparino,
Manager of Development & Recreation at 203 324-9258 ext. 3023
or email him at gasparinog@arict.org. 

Recreation and Volunteer Events

16th Lotstein/Martin Golf Tournament

The 5th Annual ARI Walk for Independence took place on 
Sunday, May 1, 2011 at Cove Island Park in Stamford. Over 350
participants (clients, staff and supporters) enjoyed a perfect,
sunny day. Speeches were delivered by ARI President and CEO,
Matthew Reyher; our Grand Marshall, retired State Representa-
tive, Christel Truglia; State Representative Michael Molgano, and
Stamford Mayor, Michael Pavia. Jill Tomasello of Advanced 
Physical Therapy led the warm-up. 
      A light breakfast and lunch were provided by Darius
Jamshidian, owner of the West Main Street SUBWAY in 
Stamford, Grade A / ShopRite, Liz Sue Bagels and Lapine, Co. 
      We would like to thank all of our generous sponsors, donors,
walkers and other supporters of this event. The proceeds allow us
to continue providing high quality services to our community.

5th Walk for Independence



Thank you to the following individuals, 
businesses and organizations for their kind
generosity. Please call us at (203) 324-9258,
ext. 3023 to find out how you can help by
making a donation to ARI or volunteering
your time for those we serve. You can also find
more information @www.arict.org

A. Vournou Construction Management Group, 
LLC
Corporate Sponsor, Walk for Independence

A&E Television Networks
Advanced Physical Therapy Center of Stamford, 

LLC
Team Sponsor, Walk for Independence

Mr. Vincent Alesi
Ms. Jaclyn Alessio
American Express Charitable Fund
Ms. Susan Anderheggen
Mr. & Mrs. Vincent Andrisani
Anquillare, Ruocco, Traester & Company 

Tee Sponsor, Lotstein/Martin Golf 
Tournament

Mrs. Kathleen Woodhall Apruzzese
Aquarion Water Company of Connecticut

Corporate Sponsor, Walk for Independence
Mrs. Barbara L. Arata
Mrs. Jane K. Arestia

Mileage Sponsor, Walk for Independence
Mr. Olu Akiwumi-Assani
Mr. Donald Axleroad

Mileage Sponsor, Walk for Independence
Mr. Sunil Banerjee
Mr. Kamalesh Banerjee

Corporate Sponsor, Walk for Independence
Bank of America

Corporate Sponsor, Walk for Independence
Mr. Michael Barker
Ms. Ganimedes Barrera
Mrs. Evelyn Bauer
Mr. Michael Beal
Mrs. Mildred A. Beattie
Mrs. Judith S. Becker
Mrs. Patricia Belknap
Mr. Michael T. Beluk
Benefit Planning Services

Corporate Sponsor, Walk for Independence
Tee Sponsor, Lotstein/Martin Golf 
Tournament
Comedy Night Amateur Stand-Up Table
Sponsor

Frank & Catherine Biancuzzo
Lawrence & Helen Biordi
Mr. John Blaustein
Bob’s Discount Furniture Charitable 

Foundation, Inc.
Ms. Holly Bosley
Boston Bruins
Boston Celtics
Boston Red Sox
Ms. Jennifer Bowen
Bradford Renaissance Portraits Corp.
Breckenridge Pharmaceutical, Inc.

Hole-in-One Sponsor, Lotstein/Martin
Golf Tournament

Bridgeport Bluefish
Bridgeport Sound Tigers
Mr. Marty Brown
Mr. Douglas Bruce

In Honor of Richard Bruce’s Birthday
Mr. William R. Bruce & Ms. Lynn Bellin

In Honor of Richard Bruce’s Birthday
Ms. Judith Bruen
Mr. Michael Bruzik
Mrs. Candice Bryan
Ms. Betty Jean Buchan
Barbara Aronica & Peter Buck

Team Sponsor, Walk for Independence
Ms. Jamie Buck
Cacace, Tusch & Santagata

Team Sponsor, Walk for Independence
Flag Sponsor, Lotstein/Martin Golf 
Tournament

Mr. Daniel H. Capetta

Mrs. Elsie Carretto
Mrs. Maria Castellucci
Ms. Danielle Castellucci
A. K. Caye
Ms. Genevieve Cerf
Mr. Jacques Charbin
Mrs. Judy Chiapetta
Mr. James J. Chirico

Flag Sponsor, Lotstein/Martin Golf 
Tournament

Matthew & Megan Chunis
City Carting, Inc.

Mileage Sponsor, Walk for Independence
Tee Sponsor, Lotstein/Martin Golf 
Tournament

Catherine & Robert Cohen
Gladys & Morton Cohen

Two Birdie Sponsorships, Lotstein/Martin
Golf Tournament

Mr. Daniel P. Colangelo
Ms. Anita Coles
Ms. Jane Combrinck-Graham
Lee Combrinck-Graham, M.D.

Lead Sponsor, Walk for Independence
Comedy Night Amateur Stand-Up Table
Sponsor

Continental III Salon Ltd.
Flag Sponsor, Lotstein/Martin Golf 
Tournament

Diane & Hallie Corba
Ms. Jennifer Corpora
Mr. George Corsilia
Mr. Dominic J. Cosentino
Jerry Courville Golf
Mrs. Alba V. Crespo
Mr. Jonathon C. Crovo
Thomas R. Cuddeback – TC-PCs

Team Sponsor, Walk for Independence
D’Agostino Brothers Foreign Car Service, Inc.

Tee Sponsor, Lotstein/Martin Golf 
Tournament

Mr. & Mrs. Lewis Dana
Ms. Carole Dawson
Mr. Kenneth D’Andrea
Mr. Joseph DeBartolo

Through Fidelity Charitable Gift Fund
Joseph & Karen DeBartolo
Mrs. Marie DeBartolomeo

In Memory of Sheryl Lotstein
Gloria & Frank DeBartolomeo

In Memory of Michael A. DeBartolomeo, Jr.
Mrs. Tammy DeLeo
Ms. Florence P. DeLuca

In Honor of Eileen Bruce
Diageo North America Foundation
Mr. Nicholas DiCarlo
Dick’s Sporting Goods
Dr. Robert DiDomenico
Mr. Yuemin Ding
Mrs. Florence DiVasto
Mr. Thomas Dougherty
Ms. Ahisha Douglas
Ms. Tracy Dumont
Helga & John Downing

Corporate Sponsor, Walk for Independence
Tee Sponsor, Lotstein/Martin Golf 
Tournament

Mr. & Mrs. Mark Duffy
Ebco International Inc.

Mileage Sponsor, Walk for Independence
Mark & Barbara Edinberg

In Memory of Philip Norgren
Mr. Alan Edwards
Lydia Straus-Edwards
Element Marketing Group Inc.

Tee Sponsor, Lotstein/Martin Golf 
Tournament

Mr. Cameron D. Emmott
Ms. Valerie Ennis
Ms. Cindy Epstein
Ms. Rosemarie Esmail
Ms. Martha Etter
Mr. James A. Euchner
Mr. Richard Factor

Fairfield County Community Foundation, Inc.
Fairfield Insulation Co.
Mr. Joe Farera
Ms. Angela Fazio
Ms. Lynne Fife
Ms. Cynthia E. Filek
Fire Prevention Service Inc.

Team Sponsor, Walk for Independence
Flag Sponsor, Lotstein/Martin Golf 
Tournament

First County Bank
First County Bank Foundation, Inc.
Patricia & Harold Fisher
Ms. J. Maureen Fitzpatrick-Wilks
Ms. Lucille M. Flynn
Ms. Carol Fox
Ms. Suzanne S. Fudala
G. A. Fleet Associates, Inc.

Birdie Sponsor, Lotstein/Martin Golf 
Tournament

Mr. Edward Gajdzis
Mrs. Noreen Gallagher
Garden Catering-High Ridge Rd. LLC

Team Sponsor, Walk for Independence
Comedy Night Acknowledgment Journal Ad

Robert & Geraldine Gasparino
Team Sponsor, Walk for Independence

Mr. Gerard Gasparino
Ms. Diane Gasparino
Mr. Robert R. Gasparino
Ms. Patricia S. Gelineau

In Memory of Charles Hertz
In Honor of Mark Combrinck-Hertz

Ms. Patricia Gilmore
Mr. Eric Glasband

Hole-in-One Sponsor, Lotstein/Martin
Golf Tournament

Global Impact (Pitney Bowes)
Phil & Eileen Goldberg
Mr. Stuart Gordon
Ms. Elaine Gouras
Ms. Clara Grande
Ms. Karina Gratz
Mrs. Susan M. Greenberg
Ms. Mary Lee Grisanti
Steven & Jean Grossman
Mrs. Denise Grove

2011 Walk for Independence In Honor of 
Gary Grove

In Memory of Philip Norgren
Philip & Beverly Hattis

In Honor of The Sussman Family
Mr. Darren M. Hekking
Mr. Lee Heller
Robert & Elizabeth Hertz
Mr. Adam Hertz
Mr. Theodore Hertz
Hope Street Pharmacy
Hoppies on the Hill LLC

Team Sponsor, Walk for Independence
HPC Foodservice 

Birdie Sponsor, Lotstein/Martin Golf 
Tournament

Mr. Michael Humeniuk
Mr. Robert A. Hurwich
Integrated Protection Services, Inc.

Tee Sponsor, Lotstein/Martin Golf 
Tournament

Irina & Adam Irgon
In Honor of John C. Martin

J & A Mechanical Service, LLC
Corporate Sponsor, Walk for Independence

Jackson Lewis LLP
Corporate Sponsor, Walk for Independence
Birdie Sponsor, Lotstein/Martin Golf 
Tournament

Mary & Jerold Jacobs
Alan & Sari Jaffe

Tee Sponsor, Lotstein/Martin Golf 
Tournament
In Memory of David Jaffe

Mr. Ed Johnson
Mrs. Emily Johnson-Russo

Mileage Sponsor, Walk for Independence

Mrs. Mary Joyce-McDonough
KAF Manufacturing Co., Inc.

Flag Sponsor, Lotstein/Martin Golf 
Tournament

Mrs. Peggy S. Kaminski
Mrs. Beatrice Kaminsky
Mr. Lewis L. Kasowitz
Mr. Charles Keane
Ms. Diane G. Keller
Mr. Michael Kivell
Kiwanis Club of Stamford

Corporate Sponsor, Walk for Independence
Knights of Columbus

Saint August Council, No. 41
Knights of Columbus

Father Myron V. Miller Council, No. 5833
Mrs. Mary Kopp
Mr. Robert Kowaleski
Mrs. Gerry Kramer
Mrs. Lucy Krasnor
Mrs. Nancy Kucera
Lacerenza Funeral Home & Cremation 

Services
Team Sponsor, Walk for Independence

Ms. Jane Lancaster
Mr. Andrew Lang
Mr. Ross Lang
David S. Lapine Inc. LLC
Leon N. Lapine Charitable Residuary Trust
Ms. Mari Lattes
Ms. Kathie F. Laug
Mr. Bryan Lentini
Ms. Beth Levine
Ms. Eva Levine
Ms. Clare Liberis
Liberty Mechanical Contractors, LLC

Eagle Sponsor, Lotstein/Martin Golf 
Tournament

Mr. Armand V. Liguori
Ms. Martha Liptak
Liz Sue Bagels
John & Margaret Loehr
Norman & Nina Lotstein

Tee Sponsor, Lotstein/Martin Golf 
Tournament

Mr. Samuel Lotstein
Tee Sponsor, Lotstein/Martin Golf 
Tournament

Mrs. Lillian Lotstein
Tee Sponsor, Lotstein/Martin Golf 
Tournament
In Memory of Saul Lotstein

Mr. & Mrs. Frank Lucherini
In Memory of Michael A. DeBartolomeo, Jr.
In Memory of Annette O’Hagan
In Memory of Hilda Brown
In Memory of Florence Carriero

Mrs. Alice F. Lyons
John & Nica Lyons

Mileage Sponsor, Walk for Independence
Tee and Flag Sponsor, Lotstein/Martin
Golf Tournament

Mr. Paul Macari
In Honor of Dave Puza
In Memory of Catherine Reyher

Mr. John MacDonald
Macy’s Foundation
Ms. Jackie Maffei-Lewis
Ms. Hussaina Mahmood
Mrs. Elsa C. Maldonado
Mr. Shaun Michael Malloy
Ms. Gail Malloy
Malloy-Realty Group, LLC

Tee Sponsor, Lotstein/Martin Golf 
Tournament

Mr. Andrew Maloney
Ms. Nancy Mansbach
Ms. Audrey Mantegna
Ms. Barbara Manzano
Ms. Catherine Marco
Ms. Doris C. Martin
Mr. Stearns Martin
Mr. John Martin
Masco Corporation

Donations February 1, 2011 to September 30, 2011



donations, continued

Ms. Joy Masoff
W. B. Mason Company, Inc.

Mileage Sponsor, Walk for Independence
Mrs. Rosemary Masone
Mr. Horst Mauersberg
Mr. Jaspal Mayell
Mr. Brian McArdle
Ms. Sheila McCaffrey
Grant McCarthy Group, LLC
Ms. Lynn McCrystal
Mr. Robert A. McDonald
Ms. Mary Joyce McDonough
Ms. Desiree L. McMurdo
Mr. Thomas Meehan
Robert & Beth Mizelle

In Memory of Philip Norgren
Jane & Philip Molstre

In Memory of Sheryl Lotstein
Jim Monaco Tile
Ms. Iris Morrison
Ms. Eve Moskowitz
Mrs. Ann Mottier
Ms. Lynn S. Mottolese
Ms. Betty Muller
Ms. Jill Muller
Mr. Babu Munusamy
Michael & Elizabeth Murdoch
Mr. William Murphy
Mario & Lisa Musilli

Tee Sponsor, Lotstein/Martin Golf 
Tournament 

Mr. Edward Napolitano
Mrs. Maria Navarrete
Nets Basketball
New Haven Open at Yale
New York Football Giants
New York Rangers
Mrs. Theresa Notley
Mrs. Lauren Nussbaum
Ms. Margaret M. Ochs
Ms. Dorothy O’Grady
Mr. Dan O’Neill
Ms. Alicia Pablo
Joe & Kathy Pace
Mr. Gregg Padilla
Ms. Rachel Pagliarulo
Ms. Louise Y. Palmer
Nicholas & Donna Pappas
Mr. Stanton E. Parrish
Mr. John C. Pascale
Ms. Jan Pasqua
Mr. & Mrs. Dominic Passarelli
Mrs. Linda Pearson

In Memory of Sheryl Lotstein
Tim & Valerie Pearson
Ms. Lynn M. Pellegrino
Pellicci’s Restaurant
People’s United Insurance Agency

Tee Sponsor, Lotstein/Martin Golf 
Tournament

Mrs. Renee M. Perrin
PGA TOUR Golf Course Properties
Mr. John V. Petito

Flag Sponsor, Lotstein/Martin Golf 
Tournament

Ms. Emily Piatak
Mr. Joseph Pinzone
Planet Pizza
Mr. Thomas D. Powers
Mrs. Dana Pugliese
Purdue Pharma L.P.
Henry Quentzel Plumbing Supply Co., Inc.

Birdie Sponsor, Lotstein/Martin Golf 
Tournament

Mrs. Paula Rabita
Redniss & Mead

Team Sponsor, Walk for Independence
In Memory of Philip Norgren

Mr. Robert Reicher
Rennys Construction LLC
Albert Repicci, D.M.D.
Mr. Harvey Resnick
Reveal Hair Salon

Matthew P. Reyher
In Memory of Sheryl Lotstein
In Memory of Brian Browning
In Memory of Catherine Reyher
In Memory of Elizabeth Pawlyk
Mileage Sponsor, Walk for Independence
Birdie Sponsor, Lotstein/Martin Golf 
Tournament
In Memory of Philip Norgren

RFF & Associates, Inc.
Hole-in-One Prize Underwriter, 
Lotstein/Martin Golf Tournament

Mrs. Mary Richards
Ridgefield Sunrise Cottage

Birdie Sponsor, Lotstein/Martin Golf 
Tournament

Mr. Mike Riina
Ms. Pamela Riley
Frank & Pat Rinaldi
John & Linda Rosito
Mr. John Russo

Corporate Sponsor, Walk for Independence
Tee Sponsor, Lotstein/Martin Golf 
Tournament

Mrs. Carol Sabia
Mrs. Diane Samela
Mr. Stephen J. Salzer
Ms. Susan Schaefer
Ms. Gloria J. Schafer
Mrs. Gloria C. Schafer
Mr. William Schafer
Ms. Jennifer L. Schancupp 
Ms. Nancy Schwartz
Ms. Amy Scott
Mr. Ed Selig
Betsey & Arthur Selkowitz

In Memory of Sheryl Lotstein
Mr. Rudy Serricchio
Mr. Gary Sevitsky
James & Pamela Shadford

In Memory of Philip Norgren
Mrs. Beverly Shafter
Mr. Peter G. Shanazu

Flag Sponsor, Lotstein/Martin Golf 
Tournament

Mrs. Claudia Silver
Rebecca & Craig Snyder
Mr. Joseph J. Somma

Flag Sponsor, Lotstein/Martin Golf 
Tournament

Mr. Andrew Speziale
Ms. Susan M. Sponheimer

In Memory of Philip Norgren
Eileen & Fred Springer
The Jerry Springer Show
Stamford Dental Group LLC
Stamford Lodge #899 of the Benevolent
and Protective Order of Elks

In Honor of Christina and David Velez
Stamford Marriott Hotel
Stamford Ophthalmology

Corporate Sponsor, Walk for Independence
Stamford Oldtimers Athletic Association, Inc.

Flag Sponsor, Lotstein/Martin Golf 
Tournament

Stamford Police Association
Flag Sponsor, Lotstein/Martin Golf 
Tournament

The Stamford Symphony
Alan M. & Risë S. K. Stern
Mr. James G. Stewart
Ms. Susan Stillman
Ms. Amy Strongin
Allan & Karen Sussman

Mileage Sponor, Walk for Independence
Mr. Marcus T. Sweeney
Mrs. Susan Swidler
Ms. Claire Swinnerton
Synapse Group Inc.

Mileage Sponsor, Walk for Independence
Mr. Matthew W. Tackman

Flag Sponsor, Lotstein/Martin Golf 
Tournament

Ms. Gwen Thaxter
The GE Foundation
The Betty T. Iskander Revoc. Trust

In Honor of Sonny Yazami
The Late Show with David Letterman
The Lyons Family

Corporate Sponsor, Walk for Independence
The Maury Show, NBC/Universal
The Medicine Centre/Hope St., LLC

Tee Sponsor, Lotstein/Martin Golf 
Tournament

The New York Jets
The Stamford Hospital Foundation

Major Sponsor, Lotstein/Martin Golf 
Tournament

Thomson Reuters
Corporate Sponsor, Walk for Independence
2010 Volunteer Award IHO Ed Napoli-
tano

Mr. Richard W. Tippett
TLC Laser Eye Centers

Tee Sponsor, Lotstein/Martin Golf 
Tournament

Brian D. Tracy
In Honor of John Martin

Ms. Maureen Tracy
Mrs. Christel Truglia
Mr. Kyle Tuckman
TVEyes Inc.

Matching Donation, Lotstein/Martin Golf
Tournament

Mr. Keith Tyler
UCONN Athletic Marketing
Umbrella Club of Fairfield County
Union Lodge No. 5, Ancient Free and 

Accepted Masons
In Memory of Donna D. Ryan

United HealthCare Services, Inc.
Corporate Sponsor, Walk for Independence

United Way of Stamford, Inc.
Mrs. Jeanette A. Vartuli
Mrs. Marie A. Veit
Verizon Foundation
Viking Construction, Inc.

Major & Tee Sponsor, Lotstein/Martin
Golf Tournament

Vineyard Vines
Vision Financial Markets LLC

Tee Sponsor, Lotstein/Martin Golf 
Tournament

Mrs. Mary C. Vos
Mr. Daniel Wald
Pat & Joel Weissman
Mrs. Jennifer Weissman
West High Service Station Inc.

Eagle Sponsor, Lotstein/Martin Golf 
Tournament

Westport Country Playhouse
D. Fairchild Wheeler Golf Club
Ms. Karen Wheeler
Scott & Matthew Wich
Scott M. Wich

Team Sponsor, Walk for Independence
Birdie Sponsor, Lotstein/Martin Golf 
Tournament

Mrs. Barbara M. Wilson
Ms. Marilyn J. Woodhall
Mrs. Geraldine J. Woodhall
Mrs. Lillian Yance
Panos Yannopoulos
Michael & Emily Zambetti
Frank & Gen Zurzola

ARI of Connecticut, Inc. Annual Appeal

Benefactor: $2,500 to $5,000
Lee Combrinck-Graham, M.D.

Leader: $1,000 to $2,499
Mr. & Mrs. Gerald DeRosa

In Memory of Michael DiSette
Tanya & Christopher Foxall

Supporter: $500 to $999
Craig & Rebecca Snyder

Contributor: $250 to $499
Mrs. Jane K. Arestia
Ms. Eileen H. Rosner

In Honor of Barbara Aronica-Buck

Friend: $100 to $249
Advanced Physical Therapy Center of
Stamford, LLC
Ms. Elizabeth R. Alexander
Mrs. Carol T. Bunk
Mr. Joseph J. DeBartolo
Mrs. Marie P. DeBartolomeo

In Memory of Michael A. DeBartolomeo, Jr.
Mr. & Mrs. Nicholas DuBiago
Mr. & Mrs. Kenneth Fahan
GE Foundation Matching Gift
Mrs. Harriett D. Gray

In Memory of Sheryl Lotstein
Greenwich Taxi, Inc.
Mr. Dan Haron
Mr. Robert P. Herzog
Dudley Williams & Juanita James
Mrs. Marjorie Kappas
Marsha & Ed Lotstein

In Memory of Sheryl Lotstein
Sean & Anna Mahon
Roslyn & Merritt Nesin

In Memory of Dennis Murphy
Mr. & Mrs. Lazaro Pena
Daniel & Betty Roberts
Mr. & Mrs. Allan Sussman

In Honor of Susan Brofman
Mr. & Mrs. Richard Taber
Mrs. Mary C. Vos

Donor: $25 to $100
Mr. & Mrs. James Backiel
Mr. Michael Barker
Mrs. Patricia Belknap
Elizabeth & Robert Bryson

In Memory of Sheryl Lotstein
Theresa & Joseph Cipolla
Ms. Karen Dolan
Mr. & Mrs. Harold Fisher, Jr.

In Honor of Kathy Carretto
Mr. Alan Frese

In Memory of Polly & Walter Frese
Mrs. Josephine Gaipa
Mr. & Mrs. Edward Gentile
Janice & Paul Ginotti
Mr. Arthur Hanlon
Johnson & Johnson Matching Gifts Program
Mrs. Elizabeth King
Mr. Herb Kohn

In Memory of Kay Kohn
Andrea & Martin Levine

In Memory of Sheryl Lotstein
Sondra & Franklin Melzer
Obediah & Felicia Miller

In Honor of Richard Bruce’s Birthday
Mrs. Ellen Parmacek

In Honor of Steve Dichter
Ms. Gail Russo

In Memory of Josephine & Arthur 
Moavero

Mr. & Mrs. Michael R. Sabia, Sr.
Mr. & Mrs. Michael S. Sherman

In Memory of Sheryl Lotstein
Mrs. Louise Bloch Stern
Verizon Foundation

Other
Ms. Holly Bosley
Catholic Daughters of America, Court 

St. Mary #82
Ms. Kathy LiVolsi
Mrs. Audrey Mantegna



BOARD OF DIRECTORS OFFICERS

Scott M. Wich, Esq., Chairperson
Kamalesh Banerjee, Ph.D., 
   Chairperson-elect
Gail Malloy, Vice Chairperson
John E. Downing, Secretary
John D. Russo, Treasurer
Christopher M. Foxall, 
   Past Chairperson

BOARD OF DIRECTORS
Jane W. Arestia
Donald Axleroad
Gerald R. Bosak, Jr.
Bonnie Kim Campbell
Lee Combrinck-Graham, M.D.
Ginny Fox
Vernetta Gallop, M.D.
Clare E. Liberis
Kathy Mandel
John C. Martin
Edward Napolitano
Lauren C. Nussbaum
Neftali Soto
Marcus Sweeney
Matthew W. Tackman
Carmine J. Vaccaro

BOARD OF DIRECTORS EMERITI

Barbara Aronica-Buck
Peter Buck
Henry Brenner, Ph.D.
Arlene O. DuBiago
Edward Granelli
Sari Jaffe, Esq.
Louis Lotstein*
Paul G. Macari
Thelma V. Martin*
Philip Molstre
Dennis Murphy*
Mario Musilli, Esq.
Frank D. Rich, III
Richard W. Saunders
Allan Sussman
Richard E. Taber
Francis White*
*deceased
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Carmine Vaccaro (left), ARI Board Member and member 
of the Knights of Columbus, Kenny D’Andrea, Past ARI
Board Member and member of the Knights of Columbus
(right), presented a check for over $12,000 to Matthew 
Reyher (center), ARI President and CEO, at their Annual
Communion Breakfast on Sunday, March 13, 2011. 
The Knights of Columbus’ support comes through their 
annual Tootsie Roll Drive and Frank J. Robotti Memorial 
Golf Outing. 

Follow us on Facebook


